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Weight Limits on Cargo Containers 
 
 
The National Safety Council urges the Federal Maritime Commission to again 

require that all maritime cargo containers be placarded with actual weight rather 

than stamped with standard weight before departing ocean terminals. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This position statement reflects the opinions of the National Safety Council but 
not necessarily those of each member organization. 
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